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        Our file: EA0506-005 and EA0506-006  
 
To:  Consolidated Gold Win Ventures and Sidon International Environmental Assessments fax and email 
distribution lists 
 
Thursday, April 19, 2007 
 
Re:  Notification of the closing of the public records 
 
Dear Parties and members of the public, 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) has decided to close the 
public record for the environmental assessments of Consolidated Gold Win Ventures’ (EA0506-005) 
and Sidon International Resources Corp’s (EA0506-006) mineral exploration program at 5:00 pm on 
Thursday May 3rd, 2007.  This note is to provide you with the two weeks advance notice of this 
event, as was promised at the public hearing for these developments. 
 
The Review Board has further decided, based on the existing evidence on the public record, that Phase I 
of these environmental assessments will have provided the Board with enough information to reach 
decisions on the key issues by the time of closing of the public records.  In accordance with the 
workplans of these environmental assessments, the Review Board has therefore decided that the option 
of proceeding to Phase II is not required.    
 
For further details on these two phases, please consult the workplans of these two environmental 
assessments.  Should you have any questions regarding this specific matter, or with the environmental 
assessments in general, please contact Alan Ehrlich, Senior Environmental Assessment Officer.  Alan can 
be reached by email at aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca, by phone at (867)-766-7056, or by fax at (867)-766-7074. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
Patrick Duxbury,  
Environmental Assessment Officer 
 


